
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation 
1-1, Marunouchi 1-chome, Chiyoda-ku, 

Tokyo 100-8251, Japan 

 

June 10th, 2022 

 

Notification of “SoarnoL” Price Increase  
 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Effective July 1, 2022 Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation group will increase the selling price for all 

grades of SoarnoL™ products. 

Orders shipped prior to the effective date of July 1, 2022 will be invoiced at the current price. 

Orders shipped on or after the effective date will be invoiced at the higher price. Your sales 

account manager will contact you with the details. 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to provide you high quality products 

and service. 

 


